
 

December 10, 2016 Weekly Newsletter 
 

We had a good crowd on Saturday night.  Everyone 
had fun dancing!    
 
-ÁËÅ ÐÌÁÎÓ ÔÏ ÁÔÔÅÎÄ ÏÕÒ .Å× 9ÅÁÒȭÓ %ÖÅ ÐÁÒÔÙȦ   
Fred has a special dinner menu.  Cost is $25 for 
breakfast.  Please plan to pay at the door for 
breakfast .  Invite your friends!  
 
 
Thanks to Amy 
Hutcheson and 
Barbara Jones for 
serving at the front 
desk!  
   
 
 



 
 
 
Rich Kopels was 
our wonderful  DJ 
for the night ! 
Great music! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  



 
 
Paula Zuelke and 
Kathy Stowers  
sold split the kitty 
tickets.  
Awesome job!  
 
 
 
 

 
 
Split the Kitty 
was won by 
Charles Lyon.  He 
won $90.  
Congrats! 
 

 
 

 
 
 



Member Lottery  
Jerry Munson  would have won the 

member lottery in the amount of $ 411, 
if he had been present.  

 
Next Saturday, the member lottery amount will be 
$456.50 . You must be present to win.  
 
 

 
Message from Dennis Franklin    

Club President  

December birthdays will be celebrated on Saturday, December 
17th instead of the first Saturday in December. 

There will be no dancing on December 24. 

Please let Sharon Franklin know what you will be ordering on 
.Å× 9ÅÁÒȭÓ %ÖÅ ÓÏ ÓÈÅ ÃÁÎ ÍÁËÅ ÓÕÒÅ &ÒÅÄ ÏÒÄÅÒÓ ÅÎÏÕÇÈ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÓÐÅÃÉÁÌÓȢ 

(ÏÔÅÌ ÒÏÏÍÓ ÆÏÒ .Å× 9ÅÁÒȭÓ %ÖÅ ÁÒÅ ÓÅÌÌÉÎÇ ÏÕÔ ÆÁÓÔȢ  We added seven king 
bedrooms for $109.    

  



 
Message from Rena Wood 

Our Dance Class Coordinator Extraordinaire  
 
 
 
       **FREE SHAG LESSONS RESUME IN FEBRUARY* * 

 

 
 
THE "FAT LADY HAS 
SUNG"!!!  The trailer left our 
house on Thursday and Jim 
unloaded his part on 
Saturday.   
 
We are done until next year!!   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Speaking of trailer, it has 
come to my attention that 
some of you did not know 
we own a large trailer that 
Jim Agee transports and 
stores for ShagAtlanta.   
 
 
 
 
 
 



We keep a lot of our Christmas decorations, that won't melt, in it during the 
year.  The other decorations are stored at our home.   
 

 
Buddy Barber 
purchased this 
trailer several 
years ago, and 
donated it to 
ShagAtlanta.   
 
 
It sure makes it 
easier taking 
decorations to the 
hotel each year.   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
The logo was done by Mike Williford 
and put on by Mike, Buddy and Sandra 
Meadows.  
 
 
Thanks, again Buddy, Jim, Mike and 
Sandra for all you do for us!!  Love you 
guys! 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Dance lessons will be starting in February, I hope all of you that have helped in 
the past will be back to help again. 
 
I still have a few Jackie & Charlie's DVD's for sale, "Basic Plus". They are $25.00 
each and would make a great Christmas gift to review what you have learned 
(or forgotten). See me or the front desk. 
 
 
For those of you that would like to take private lessons, we have three 
instructors that are available. Below are their names and information. You will 
need to contact them as I have no idea what they charge.  
 
Danette and Mark Burson          Betty Kane                                 DeWitt Hinson      
770-962-9229                                803-464-9906                          770-729-1681  
burson848@aol.com                    bkkane1@yahoo.com  
 
 
SEE YOU ON THE DANCE FLOOR.......AND DON'T FORGET TO SMILE!!!  
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